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Last week
We had ouwr parents in for ‘Stay and Play’ this and it wos
lovely to see so many porents atitend.

We also enjoyed safety week! We had Jackie owr lollipop
lady come to talk to the children abhout crossing the road
safely. The children enjoyed the voriouws octivities
around this topic.

Next week Book of the week

Next week is half term so ()

we hope you have a Gl Old]_lo CkS

lovely time! and the
Three Bears

When we return ouwr topic
is “How maniy colours in
the roainbow”

This story is linked to ouwr
theme we are running this
term. Mayhe if you hawrve this
story at home you could Look
though the story together at
bhedtime.

Dates for your Diary

H,aiée term Is éf,r,o,m F,r,L,d,,a,g |4t h F.eb,ru,a,r)?} to M,Gn,d.,a,g 24th 2025

Re.minder
A gentle reminder about only providing water in water

bottles and that these are clearly lahelled.
Thank y.ou.

Please ensure your child brings o warm coat, hat and
gloves os the weather is still guite cold. We will bhe
ploaying out in all weathers so if you would Like to provide
them with some wellingtons in a lahelled carrier hogs as




we have some large puddles which develop when it rains

heavy and children love to in muddy puddles!

j ALITLD

Please rememher to ensure all your child's clothing and
water hottles are Llabhelled and if you couwld provide spare
clothes in their bhog as we are very low on spare clothes.

Thank you!



https://notthehardestpart.com/2014/11/10/peppa-pig-is-my-homegirl/
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